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“Education Leads to Success!” 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 

Welcome to Doig Intermediate School!   We are looking forward to an outstanding school year! 
 

Our main goal at Doig Intermediate School is to provide all students with an excellent educational 

program.  Our educational program promotes student achievement and encourages life-long learning. We 

are committed to providing all students with a positive educational experience in a safe learning 

environment. The staff at Doig is professional, student-centered, and committed to helping all students 

achieve academic success.   

 

Research shows that student learning and achievement increases when teachers, parents, and students 

work together as a team.  We invite all parents to be actively involved in their child’s education here at 

Doig Intermediate.  Together, we will prepare our students for educational success. 

 

On Tuesday, August 20th, at 6:00 p.m., we will hold our Parent Orientation for New Students.    We 

encourage all 7
th

 grade and new 8
th

 grade students and their parents to attend.  On Wednesday, August 

21st, Schedule Pick-Up day will take place from 9:00-11:00 a.m. for students with last name beginning 

with A - M, and 12:00-2:00 p.m. for students with last name beginning with N - Z. 
 

Last Name beginning with A - M - 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. 

 

Last Name beginning with N - Z - 12:00 – 2:00 p.m. 
 

We will shut down for lunch from 11:00 – 12:00 p.m. 

 

This is the day you will turn in your signed Emergency Form that you printed from Parent Portal.  

This signed form MUST be turned in this day in order for your student to receive their class schedule. 

 

School starts on Wednesday, Aug. 28
th

 at 8:19 A.M.  Please plan on arriving by 8:00 A.M.   

 

At Doig Intermediate School, we continue to strive for academic excellence. We will provide students and 

parents with many opportunities to be involved.  We encourage all parents to attend Back to School 

Night on Thursday, September 19th at 6:00 p.m.  Back to School Night is a great opportunity to meet 

your child’s teachers and learn about the academic requirements and all of the wonderful educational 

experiences that take place here at Doig.   

 

Throughout the school year, we will organize additional parent nights to gather your parental input, 

review test scores, set goals, and plan programs that focus on increasing student learning and 

achievement. Doig students will achieve and succeed! Together, as a team of students, parents, and 

educators we will have an outstanding school year!   
 

Sincerely, 
 

Louie Gomez 
Louie Gomez 

Principal Doig Intermediate School 


